

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Friday 3rd July 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Year 6 Osmington Bay Residential Trip**

The latest government guidance suggests that children should not take part in residential trips during the Autumn term. We have therefore moved the date of the Osmington Bay trip to **Wednesday 30th June - Friday 2nd July 2021**. We hope that by moving it towards the end of the school year the children will be able to experience the trip in the way they would have prior to the Covid-19 pandemic.

We understand that the pandemic has been financially challenging for some families so we will be splitting the balance due into equal instalments to be paid over the next 10 months. We have recently transferred to a new payment system and all remaining payments should be made through MCAS. If you have any queries regarding MCAS or would like to change the instalment totals, please contact the school office.

If you have not previously paid the deposit for your child to go on the trip and would like them to take part, please email <a href="mailto:school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk">school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk</a> by Friday 17<sup>th</sup> July to let us know that you would now like them to take part.

With kind regards

Bennett

















